
From: Joe Waters <jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/13/2013 10:57:39 AM
Subject: Press release

Hi Christian,
 

Saw the gov's sib press release. Just wanted to let you know we are already working on one to 
congratulate her and the state after the Rockefeller/Harvard announcement from earlier in the week. 
We will drop it today or tomorrow. Just FYI-
 

Thanks-
 
Joe 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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